Data Submitted (UTC 11): 1/28/2021 3:03:38 PM

First name: Kent Last name: Holcomb

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Dear Forest Service,

I am an avid hiker. I also like participating in target practice with my handgun and rifle. My spouse and I are thankful that the Service is looking into this issue of shooting weapons on the National Forests. We have had several occasions where bullets were flying over our head or in our area when hiking on a designated trail. I like the idea of a greater number of designated firing ranges. I also like the idea of limiting areas where target shooting can take place due to safety reasons. I hope there will be adequate funding to help monitor and enforce these new rules.

Best Regards,

Kent Holcomb